
 

                                                                            

  Minutes  

Date:  10th November 2022 

In Attendance:   Julie McMillan, Debi Trevett, Jennifer Latimer, Yvonne Mitchell, Colette Donald, 

Lynsey McCarthy, Nicole Scholes 

Apologies:  Linda Callendar, Kim Wilkie, Marie Charlton, Stephanie Innes, Michelle Wardlaw, 

Dorothy Hanlon 

Board Update 

• Michelle Wardlaw stepping back from board duties 

• Board members are now Debi, Julie, Marie and Yvonne who will rotate duties 

Update on Victoria Falls actions 

• Fence erected between schools 

• Ground being levelled to improve playground   

• Call points were raised out of reach of children but could be higher 

• Fire action plan being updated 

• DLMPS can muster in MUGA if needed 

• Victoria Falls teacher visit to school still to happen. 

Treasurer’s report 

• Crazy Bingo – total profit was £1700 

• Community Grant £500 – School to advise on how to spend 

• Rag bag income - £280 – keep promoting 

• Easy Fundraising – promote over Christmas  

• Christmas cards - £600 approx. profit 

Christmas Fayre 

• Stallholders – overwhelmed with interest so looking to accommodate 15 

• Class hampers – buy over parent pay and also in cash on the night 

• Discussed stalls for Xmas’s fayre 

• Donations required – tombola/unwanted gifts/raffles and bottles  

School Business 

• P5 swimming – P4 next term 

• Anti-bullying week 

• Children in need dress down day 

• Literacy open day where familys can see the kids reading in class 

• Youth family and learning officer – cookery club 

• Xmas parties’ dates - to be confirmed 



• PGL – Miss McGeechan looking at transport options 

• Panto – Parent Council to provide snacks 

 

AOB 

• Community Grant funds – can we work alongside Healthy Park at TACT hall with  

• Can we work with the churches for ‘warm space’ ideas?  Supply soup etc 

Next meeting 12th January for feedback on Xmas fayre 


